
Public Access to Financially Resilient Council Scrutiny Committee 
– 23 June 2021 
 
The Financially Resilient Council Scrutiny Committee scheduled for 
Wednesday 23 June will be live streamed via YouTube because of 
social distancing restrictions still in force due to the Coronavirus 
pandemic. 
 
Members of the public who wish to observe the meeting can do so live 
via the following link: 
 
https://youtu.be/EBpbOLB7CCs 
 

https://youtu.be/EBpbOLB7CCs

